
 
 

We would like to invite you to the 
 

2n d  Paderborn – Siegen Engl ish and American Studies 
Postgraduate  Col loquium 

The colloquium intends to offer young scholars of English and American literary and 
cultural studies a forum to present their work at various stages of their dissertation. It 
also provides the opportunity to exchange ideas and thoughts on other current 
research projects in a relaxed yet productive environment. 
 

The 2nd Paderborn – Siegen English and American Studies Postgraduate Colloquium 
will take place from 
 

Friday, May 27, 2011 (afternoon) – Saturday, May 28, 2011 (noon) 
 

The location will be the  Tagungshaus Haus Busch  in  Hage n ,  centrally 
located between Paderborn and Siegen and easy to reach by private and public 
transportation. The costs will be ca. € 85 per person including accommodation and 
all meals (afternoon coffee, dinner buffet, breakfast buffet, lunch).  
 

If you are interested in presenting your work and/or contributing to the discussions, 
please submit your proposal to: 
 

Eric Erbacher          and Tanja Reiffenrath         
erbacher@mail.uni-paderborn.de   tanja.reiffenrath@upb.de 

 
by May 1,  2011  

 
Your proposal should include 
 

 the title of the presentation 
 an abstract of not more than 300 words 
 a short biographical note of not more than 100 words 
 requests for technical equipment (projector, sound, notebook, internet, etc.) 

 
Presentations should not be longer than 15-20 minutes and will be followed by a 
discussion. 
 

The final program as well as more detailed information will be made available via e-
mail. 
 
 

We ’re  looking forward to meeting you in Hagen in May 2011! 


